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To the IPC Panel.
Please find attached Submission of Objection for my business 

I would also ask my name and address be Redacted to protect my privacy.

Kind regards 





rights and guidelines so that one international company, who threatens 
legal action can financially benefit. 
 
To place SSD infrastructure on unauthorised cleared land should also not 
be rewarded.  
To take away NSW landholders rights to build their home should also not 
be forced upon landholders by the threats of legal action. 
 
It has always been clear to the residents of Nundle, Hanging Rock, Timor 
and Crawney, as well as Tamworth Regional Council that the choice of 
location was never going to be a viable proposition. 
If just one turbine or two turbines make the difference to the financial 
viability of this development then this surely should be a red flag to the IPC 
Panel that this project should not be approved and Rejection 
recommended. 
 
With all the upcoming renewable projects coming into the NSW system, 
never has there been a better opportunity for the NSW Government and 
now the IPC Panel to address Site Suitability and now set the industry 
standards of what constitutes a good Wind Farm location, a viable Wind 
Farm Location and one that includes good community consultation and 
community acceptance. 
 
In the end it is the IPC Panels responsibility to get this right, and we ask the 
ladies and gentlemen on the panel to look beyond corporate bullying and 
greed and make a recommendation based on the facts of this development 
and its flaws, a recommendation of Rejection. 
 
     
 
   
 
 
 




